
 

 

 

 

 

September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have several children at Edge Hill with severe life-threatening food allergies. 

 

The food allergies are severe and exposure in any form (skin contact or ingestion) to 

those substances could result in anaphylaxis a potentially fatal condition that requires 

immediate medical attention. 

 

We are asking all Parents to not send their child with nut/peanut products to school. This 

includes chocolate spread in sandwiches. 

 

If your child does have an allergy, your child’s water bottle/lunchbox must be labelled 

clearly with their name and class on. 

 

If parents send treats to celebrate birthdays and other occasions, children will be asked 

to take them home to minimise the risk of those who could be affected by anaphylaxis.  

 

I would like to thank you in advance for your continued support. By working together, 

we can make Edge Hill a healthier safer place. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr Simon Russell 

Headteacher  
 


